
UPDATES FROM 

FARMER ERICA 

What we’re harvesting lately: 

The hoophouse is bursting with fall 

greens  including: lettuce, spinach, 

scallions, broccoli, cabbage, and kale. 

The grow dome continues to supply 

our kitchen with year- round veggies 

such as lettuce,  green  beans, 

tomatoes, cucumbers, and carrots. 

The market garden wrapped up its 

growing season in late summer and is 

getting  some fresh  compost and 

mulch for its beds and walkways, in 

preparation for planting again next 

spring. 

Our very own Farmer Erica had the 

opportunity to travel to Boston, MA 

to represent Eliada Home as a 

recipient of the USDA’s Turnkey 
Edible Gardens Grant for the Campus 

Farm Program. From their website 

fns.usda.gov “On an annual basis, 

USDA awards competitive Farm to 

School grants that support planning, 

developing, and implementing farm 

to school programs. USDA's Farm to 

School grants are an important way 

to help state, regional, and local 

organizations as  they  initiate, 

expand, and institutionalize farm to 

school efforts.” 
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